
Mathematics 
This half term we will be recapping all 

the numbers facts we have already 
learnt for the numbers to 20. We will 

also be exploring measurement- looking 
at length, height and distance as well as 

weight and capacity. 

Communication and Language
We will be developing our confidence in 
speaking within a familiar group. We will 
also be continuing with our weekly ‘Show 
and Tell’ sessions where the children can 

share items from home with their friends. 

Physical Development 
This half term we will be 

focusing on our letter formation 
ready for Year 1. 

We will also be continuing with 
our weekly P.E. sessions. This 
half term we have P.E. on a 

Wednesday afternoon.  

Literacy
We will be continue to develop our 

ability to write sentences 
independently. We will be writing our 
own stories and fact files. We will also 
continue to learn our Phase 3 Phonics. 

Understanding the World 
This half term we will be exploring 
how the experience of going to the 
seaside has changed overtime. We 

will also be exploring different 
types of holidays as well as finding 
out about a range of different sea 

creatures. 
Over the next few weeks we will be 

observing the caterpillars and 
watching them grow in butterflies.

Expressive Arts and Design 
This half term we will be working in pairs 
to design and make our own boats and 

lighthouses. 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development

This half term we will be thinking 
about changes and moving on to Year 
1. The children will be reviewing their 
first year at school and thinking about 

exciting things they will be doing in 
their new class. 


